
From: Anjalie Shivakumar  
Sent: Friday, July 13, 2018 3:45 PM 
To: Saunders, Cathy <csaunder@london.ca> 
Subject: 172 Central Avenue 

 

To Whom it May Concern,  

 

172 is a valued heritage property in the London community. It has a rich history and it is very 

disheartening that those who have the power and platform to protect it's position in the 

community are hesitant to do so. I am against the demolition of this property and hope that you 

take to heart the value and culture this property brings to our community! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Anjalie Shivakumar 

 

mailto:csaunder@london.ca

